
Days of Remembrance
May 6 – 13, 2024

During World War II, Norwegians wore paperclips on the collars of their 
clothes to demonstrate their opposition to Nazism and anti-
Semitism.  Thousands of people around the world will wear 
paperclips on their collars during the annual Days of Remembrance to 
demonstrate support of equality and respect for everyone.  Please 
wear a paperclip on your collar during this week to honor the victims of 
the Holocaust. 

Primary sponsors: The Greenberg Center for Learning and Tolerance 
(thegreenbergcenter.org)

Dr. Lloyd S. Lewan
Original sponsor: Academy School District Twenty

(Colorado Springs, Colorado)
For more information, visit paperclipcampaign.net
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